Kinder Haus

POLICY REGARDING THE INFANT WAITING LIST

If you place your infant (born or unborn) on the KinderHaus Waiting List, please be aware of
a policy that has been established at KinderHaus (January 2025). This policyis to help
avoid openings continuing unused for weeks or months at a time - especially when others
are waiting to enroll at KinderHaus.

When you go on the waiting list you will be asked to indicate the ideal time for your infant to
begin. Often times, this is 6-12 weeks after their birth.

As we are monitoring classroom availability, we may come to your name on the waiting list
and contact you about an opening. If we do, you will be asked to accept or decline that
opening. If the start date is coming sooner than you had hoped, you will have the following
options:

Option 1) Accept the opening and begin right away.

Option 2) Accept the opening and pay the registration fee ($75) plus ¥z tuition
charge each week - up until the time you would like to actually begin. That would be
based on what you have requested at the time of enrollment (part-time, full-time).
In this way, you are securing your spot. One week prior to starting, you would begin
to pay the full week’s tuition, since our policy is to pay in advance for the upcoming
week.

Option 3) Decline the opening for the time being and take the chance of an opening
being available closer to the time you want to actually begin.

This policy will apply to all families, whether they are brand new or those whose
child/children are currently attending. However, currently enrolled families will not have to
pay an additional fee in order to go on the waiting list.

Thank you for your understanding as we continue to address the rising costs associated
with operating a quality child care center.



